
 

STAFFORDSHIRE MOORLANDS DISTRICT COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF VARIATION:  OFF-STREET PARKING CHARGES 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that Staffordshire Moorlands District Council in exercise 

of its powers under Section 35C Road Traffic Regulation 1984 and Regulation 25 

of the Local Authorities’ Traffic Order (Procedure) (England and Wales) 

Regulations 1996 proposes to vary the  Staffordshire Moorlands District Council 

Off- Street Parking Places Order 2018 (‘the Order’) which came into effect on 1 

April 2018 as follows:- 

(i) to change charging times at Tape Street car park, Cheadle as detailed in 

Schedule 2 of the Order from 9-30am to 3-30pm Monday to Saturday to 9-30am 

to 3-00 pm Monday to Saturday. 

The changes will be applied from 08:00 05 December 2022 

This Notice only applies to the changes in charging times and in all other 

respects the provisions of the Order will remain in force.  

A copy of this Notice of Variation, the Schedule and the Order are available for 

inspection on the Staffordshire Moorlands District Council Website 

www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/parking . You can call 0345 605 3010 and request 

the information from our Customer Services Team. This notice can also be found 

adjacent to the pay machines at each car park.  

Neil Rodgers 
Executive Director (Place) 
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council 
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